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Dear Women of Faith and Women of Peace, 

  

Thank you for having prayed with us over the last eight weeks for peace between Russia and 

the Ukraine! 

  

We are deeply saddened that the war is still going on, and that there is no clear evidence as to 

when it might end! We were hoping when we started this prayer effort, we could conclude it 

within a month or two, yet we are now even beyond that. 

  

Based on some feedback, we would like to get your input after our upcoming prayer call 

tomorrow, how to proceed in terms of also getting support in organizing each prayer call. Our 

format will overall be the same as previous ones, yet, we would like to add a couple minutes for 

sharing and your feedback. 

  

Let us surely raise our voices to Heaven for divine intervention for Russia to find a way to stop 

the war! 

  

Looking forward to hearing you on the call tomorrow: 

  

Saturday, April 29, 2022 at 1:00 PM eastern 

Dial-in: (605) 313-5384 

Code: 13 54 80# 

Please notice, this is a phone conference call! 

  

With love and prayers, 

Angelika Selle  

President WFWP USA 

  

Sahara Cardenas 

Midwest Regional Coordinator 

  

Glenda Lambert 

Southwest Regional Coordinator 
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